
“Refl ections on the Public 
Accounts Committee”

A conversation with

Margaret Hodge MP

St Bride’s Church, Fleet Street
Twenty-Second Annual

TOM OLSEN LECTURE
Tuesday 5th November, 6.30pm for 7:00pm

PR and Digital 
Communications

Date
Tuesday 5 November, 6.30pm for 7.00pm
Venue
St Bride’s Church, Fleet Street, London EC4Y 8AU
Programme and Timings
6.30pm: Pre-lecture drinks, courtesy of Kaizo
7.00pm: Lecture commences
8:30pm: Event fi nishes
To book
call 0207 427 0133 | email gloria@stbrides.com
or visit www.stbrides.com
£15 at the door |£10 in advance
£8 for students (Student ID required)

St Bride’s 
Church
events

We would like to invite you to join us at St 
Bride’s for the Tom Olsen Lecture, which has 
established itself as a regular feature of our 
year. It was begun in 1991 in memory of Tom 
Olsen, a former Sunday Telegraph journalist 
and wine correspondent, with the aim of 
focusing on the themes of freedom and 
responsibility.

Th is year we are delighted to welcome as our 
lecturer Margaret Hodge, Labour Member 
of Parliament for Barking and Chair of the 
Public Accounts Committee.

We would be delighted if you would join us 
for the evening and look forward enormously 
to welcoming you to St Bride’s.

Gloria Lizcano
Publicity & Events Manager


